COVID 19 - OUR COMITTMENT TO YOU AT THIS DIFFICULT TIME

At Plymouth and Kernow Stone we take our responsibilities seriously and in light
of the current situation that means meeting the needs of both our staff and our
valued clients.

We want to reassure all our clients that we are fully open and operational, we
have taken steps to ensure our staff follow the guidelines set out by the UK
Government and Public Health England advice when working on and off the
premises.

We have first class suppliers and long standing relationships therefore we are fully
confident of being given priority status by them to ensure we are able to fulfil our
commitment to you, our client. When our staff are in your home we ask that you
are able to allow them space to carry out the work required safely within the
limits of social distancing.

The showrooms for both a Plymouth Stone and Kernow Stone will be open from
Monday 18th May 2020, however visits will be by appointment only in order to
ensure that only one family at a time are present and social distancing
recommendations can be observed. Appointments can be made by telephone or
email.

In summary; we are pleased to say that our business is strong and will remain so
and we look forward to continuing to provide granite and quartz worktops for
your dream kitchen now and in the future.

Please feel free to call us if you have any questions.

Stay safe -from all the team at Plymouth Stone and Kernow Stone.



